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Dear Mr. Price,

The final PHAR-QA meeting will take place at the LE PLAZA hotel in Brussels on February 10-
11th, 2016. Later on you will receive the agenda and an invitation.
This final meeting will end with a cocktail party on February 11th, 2016, 12:00 noon.

In order to make sure that we can reach all stakeholders involved, we include 10 printed

invitations to the cocktail party.
Please use them at your convenience for whoever you would like to invite from your

organization.
We realize that it might not be convenient for some of them to travel to Brussels but

sending out these invitations will have a favorable publicity effect for the PHAR-QA project
and announces the finalization of the project.
So please send them out, and please do so before they get mixed up with the Season's

Greetings.
The attached envelop is marked with the PHAR-QA logo but still with enough space in case

you may wish to stamp your own logo.

Best regards,

Kristien De Paepe




On behalf of the PHAR-QA
“Quality Assurance in European Pharmacy Education and Training”
Consortium

Kristien De Paepe, coordinator, and Jeffrey Atkinson, executive director

Request the pleasure of your company
For a cocktail celebrating the end of the PHAR-QA project

On Thursday the 11th of February, 2016, 12 noon
At the LE PLAZA Hotel,

Boulevard Adolphe Max 118-126, 1000 Brussels, Belgium

RSVP before January 15t, 2016 to lea.noel@vub.ac.be
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